
April 9, 2018 
Today is a B day! 
 

 After School Activities today 
6th gr. ELA help 
ESOL Homework help 
Open Library 
Science Olympiad 
Board Game Club 
Gardening and Bee keeping club 
Show Choir 
7th Gr. Sprinters 
6th Gr. Shot put 
Long distance track is canceled after school today. 
 
Congratulations to all of the runners who participated in the GO! St. Louis 
5K this Saturday.   
 

As you have learned through your science classes, this is Green Week at 
Northeast Middle.  In order to do our best to help our environment, we will 
have a waste free day so bring your reusable containers! Waste Free Day is this 
Friday the 13th! 
 
High school cheerleading tryouts for the 2018-2019 school year will be held 
this week, April 9th-13th.  No previous cheer experience is required.  Please 
pick up required paperwork in Visitor check 
in.  Email PNHVikingsCheer@gmail.com for more information.   
 
Do you like Marvel comics or even your favorite superhero from a comic book.  
On Friday, April 13th, which is the next Spirit Day, the theme is characters from 
comic books. Dress as a villain or a hero, the choice is yours! Make sure to 
demonstrate your Viking values as this is a huge part of what the judges are 
looking for! 
 
Join us for a Cardinals game fundraiser for our school!  The game is May 18th 
at 7pm. Tickets are $16 and our very own Show choir will be performing at 
6pm at Ford Plaza!  See you there! 
 
Have you thought about stepping but not sure if it's for you? Come see what 
it's about at our informational meeting and step tryouts on Saturday, April 
14th at Parkway South High.  Pick up a flyer and application from Visitor's 
Check-in or our Bookstore and be sure to sign up in the Great Hall. Are you a 
VTS student and need transportation? Please see Mrs. James no later than 
your lunchtime on today, April 9th.  
 
Happy Birthday If your birthday is today we hope it rocks! 
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